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May 5, 1988

Secretary of the Commission
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Vashington, D. C. 20555
ATTN: Docketing and Services Branch

Subj ec t : Comments on Proposed Rule regarding the presence of NRC inspectors
at Nuclear Facilities, Federal Register, 53 FR 8924.

Gentlemen

Toledo Edison (TED) submits the following comments concerning the Commission's
proposed rule on unannounced NRC inspectors, published in the Federal Register;
dated March 18, 1988.

On April 18, 1988, the firm Shav, Pittman, Potts & Trovbridge submitted
comments on behalf of several utilities, including Toledo Edison. Although,
TED agrees that NRC inspectors sh uld have unfettered access to any facilities
for which they are properly authorized, TED opposes the proposed rule as
vrltten. The adoption of the rule as it is written vould hinder the
relationship the industry has worked hard to achieve with the NRC. Therefore,
TED endorses the comments made by Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge.

Very tr ly yours,

/
GHitlt

cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
A. B. Davis, Pegional Administrator
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